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EPLO Director meets with the UAE Ambassador to Greece

On January 23, 2019 the Director of the European Public Law Organization (EPLO) Professor Spyridon
Flogaitis had the opportunity to meet with H. E. the United Arab Emirates (UAE) Ambassador to Greece, Mr
Mohammed Mir Abdullah Al Raisi and present the EPLO activities.
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